
 
 
  
 
Please take note of the following important information regarding formal examinations and attendance.  
 
Summative assessment events remain a key element for all high schools in Nova Scotia.  Many of these  
events remain in the form of final exams that are scheduled by the HRCE in the spring of the previous  
academic year for all high schools in the region and provided to all families via the HRCE School Calendar.   
 
Given that exam dates are published well in advance, it is expected that family vacations, or 
other non-medical absences will be scheduled around this important assessment time. Absence for 
any reason other than a medical excuse will not be considered an acceptable reason for 
not writing an exam. Exams will not be proctored at an alternate location.   
 
There may be instances when the school is closed during the scheduled exam day due to inclement 
weather, a power failure, or other unforeseen circumstances. Exams will be moved forward a day when 
a situation like this happens. It is important to understand that the student must be present to write the 
exam on the rescheduled date. Please take this into account when planning and scheduling family 
vacations around exam time. 
 
Note: Where a student misses an examination without an acceptable excuse as defined above, a mark 
of zero will be given. International students will receive a zero on their exam if airline tickets are 
booked early and the student misses an exam. 
 


